
Open University update – March 2018 

 

Due to the success of the initial pilot of the course developed by the OU and SCILT, 

LXT192/4 Learning to teach languages in primary school (French/Spanish), we are 

delighted to now be able to extend the offer to all Local Authorities. The course will 

be offered for the following languages: French (LXT192), German (LXT193), 

Spanish (LXT194) and Mandarin (LXT197).  

 

For the next presentation of this course starting in October 2018, registration will 

open on 1 April 2018. The course fee is £240.00 per student. 

The course will be available to all primary practitioners but also secondary teachers 

who teach at primary level. We have produced an FAQ document with further detail 

about the course for your information. 

 

In order to make the enrolment process as smooth as possible, we advise that in the 

first instance Development Officers contact Sylvia Warnecke at the Open University 

(s.warnecke@open.ac.uk ) with a list of the names and email addresses of teachers 

planning to study this in their Local Authority. We aim to complete enrolment by late 

June 2018 to allow time for planning staffing and timetabling. 

 

And last but not least, we are planning to offer teachers, who enrol on the course, a 

summer school experience which will offer immersion in the language to boost 

confidence and provide ample opportunities to learn more about the cultures in 

which the language they are studying is spoken. The summer school is not a 

compulsory part of the course, it is optional and can be booked separately. More 

information on this will be published in due course. 

https://www.scilt.org.uk/Portals/24/Library/LANGS%20ex%20coala/2018_March/FAQ_-%20Open%20University.pdf
mailto:s.warnecke@open.ac.uk

